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NHDOT Permits software system will streamline your Oversize and Overweight vehicle 

permitting process. If you are moving a vehicle and/or load and you exceed legal dimensions 

or weight, you can apply for your Oversize/Overweight permits online 24 hours a day, 7 

days a week, 365 days a year. Some permits will be auto-issued by the permitting system 

depending on dimensions, weight, routes, and current restrictions. 

New features in the permitting system include automated routing, bridge live load analysis 

(LLA) for all overweight loads up to 300,000 pounds, and restriction management. The 

automated routing feature will select a route based on route beginning and end points, load 

dimensions and weight, current restrictions, and LLA for all overweight loads. Some permits 

may be auto-issued by the permitting system for loads up to 149,999 pounds, and loads that 

do not exceed 15 feet in width, 110 feet in length, or 13 feet 6 inches in height and based on 

current restrictions. 

For Overweight loads that exceed 300,000 pounds, an Independent Engineering Report 

prepared by Professional Civil Engineer registered in New Hampshire is required to be 

uploaded with the permit application. In some cases, a Traffic Control Plan prepared by a 

Professional Civil Engineer registered in New Hampshire may be required to be uploaded 

with the permit application. 

Permit applications that cannot be auto-issued will be processed in the order they are 

received by date and time requested during Monday – Friday between the hours of 800 AM 

– 400 PM EST, except holidays. The permit office may be contacted at 603-271-2691, Fax

603-271-6084 or email at: nhdotpermits@dot.nh.gov. 
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